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Classroom News 
Dear Parents,  
 
The children are settling nicely into the 
classroom routine. They are becoming 
comfortable with the class setting and 
are enjoying our many activities. We will 
start our theme, ‘All About Me’ for the 
month of October. We will talk and 
learn about our families, parts of our 
bodies, emotions (happy, sad, angry, 
scared, and surprised) and five senses 
through songs, pictures and group 
activities.  
We are following the Jolly Phonics 
scheme which concentrates on phonetic 
sound of letters, and the vocabulary. 
For example; ‘s, s, s ’ for  snake. We will 
learn a new letter every week. During 
the last week of the month will revise 
all the letters learned in the month.   
 Phonic sounds this month are: 
 s, a, t  
  

Ashoors Holidays: 
Oct 1st & 2nd  
 
Book Fair: Oct 8th 
to 12th 

 
Healthy Eating 
Awareness Week: 
Oct 22nd to 25th 

 
Pink Day: Oct 26th   



Shapes, Colors & 
Numbers  

Happy Birthday 
to: 

 
 

Ebrahim - NA 
 

Ali ,Huda, Sara Ali 
– NB 

 
Jana M - NC 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs & Nursery Rhymes 
 

“If you Happy…” 
 

“Finger Family’ 
 

“Head, Shoulders, Knees and Toes” 
 

“I Love You” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Reminders 

 
Colour: Blue 

 
Shape: Circle 

 
Number: 1, 2 

• We are now sending home school diaries. 
Please check it every day for important 
notes and return to school everyday.  

• Please remember to send in a water 
bottler with names labeled on them. 

• Healthy snacks are encouraged. Please do 
not send in chips, sweets, and chocolates. 
The school has a nut free policy. Nuts  
are not allowed.  

• Please ensure school bags contain a 
change of clothes in case of any 
accidents. 

• For children wearing nappies please 
ensure you put some nappies in their 
bags. 
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